
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Tuesday 10th July 2018  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
During the second week of term in September, the Year 3 children will take part 
in a healthy eating workshop run by Warburtons. The workshop links to the 
national curriculum and the children will learn about healthy eating, safety and 
hygiene when cooking, as well as basic food skills.  
 
The workshops will take place on the following afternoons:  
3R: Wednesday 12th September 2018  
3B: Thursday 13th September 2018  
3L: Friday 14th September 2018  
 
Each child will make a healthy sandwich. They will bring this home with them at 
the end of the afternoon. As the children will be working with food and may 
undertake tasting activities, please complete and return the attached consent 
form.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
The Year Three Teaching Team 
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